[bookmark: _GoBack]Regardless of the cost, medicare must remain in the hands of government and public servants, who are motivated only by the public good they can offer, rather than revenue or profit. 
Too often I see the service delivered by private companies - health insurers in particular - and what little public benevolence they show. What little responsibility to deliver a meaningful product they show.
But they do show self-interest.
We do not want to let them near Medicare.
James Miller

